Applications for Local Transmission Service from New Hampshire Transmission, LLC
NHT provides local transmission service through its facilities at the Seabrook 345kV Substation.  The only path currently being used is for power coming into the Seabrook station from one of the connected 345kV lines and then to the auxiliary/station service or GSU transformers connecting the substation to the Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant.

Parties wishing to secure transmission service on that path need to submit an Application for Local Transmission Service.  Preliminary inquiries can be made to Steve Garwood (phone (207) 377-2781, email Sgarwood@powergridstategies.com ) or Travis Contratto (phone (305) 442-5066, email Travis.Contratto@fpl.com ) .

Parties wishing to obtain service at a new Point of Receipt to be constructed at the Seabrook 345kV Substation must first provide evidence that they have satisfied the requirements for Generation Interconnection Service through the ISO-NE tariff, and then submit the application.

